
Breslau/Stanley Park Pupil Accommodation Review
Public Meeting #4— Open House

When: Wednesday, March 30, 2011, 5:30 to 7:30 pm
Where: Stanley Park Public School, Gymnasium

191 Hickson Drive, Kitchener

Everyone is we[come to drop in to an Open House regarding the
Draft Accommodation Report and Recommendations (Report)
developed by the Accommodation Review Committee (ARC) for
the Breslau/Stanley Park Elementary Schools Pupil
Accommodation Review.

The Breslau/Stanley Park Accommodation Review involves
Breslau, Crestview, Franklin, Lackner Woods, Mackenzie King,
Smithson and Stanley Park Public Schools.

Based on public comments, the ARC has developed recommenda
tions for the accommodation of students in the review area.
These recommendations are outlined in the ARC’s Report, avail
able on the Board’s website, or in hard copy upon request after
March 29, 2011. Planning staff will be on hand at the Open
House to answer any questions and to discuss the details of the
ARC’s Report.

The ARC may make changes to the Report based on feedback
received at this meeting prior to submitting it to the Board of
Trustees.

More information on the Accommodation Review, including
agendas and minutes of the ARC meetings, as well as the recom
mendation, can be obtained by visiting: www.wrdsb.ca and
searching for “Breslau/StanLey Park Accommodation Review” or
by contacting the Board’s Planning Department at 519 570-0003
Ext. 4419.

Kathleen Woodcock Linda Fabi
Chairperson of the Board Director of Education
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